
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________  
  

Date:    05/08/2024  

Time:   03:30 AM  

Contact:   Officer Kate Mann  

    Public Affairs/ Crime Prevention   

    (920) 236-5742  

Subject:    Accident on Hwy 91 

  

  

OSHKOSH, WI (May 08, 2024): The Oshkosh Police Department is 
currently investigating an accident that occurred on Hwy 91 and Oakwood 
Rd in the City of Oshkosh.  

  

Earlier this morning, at approximately 1:46 AM, Officers were dispatched 
to an accident on Hwy 91 involving a single vehicle- an ethanol tanker that 
had rolled over. At this time there does not appear to be a leak, but out of 
extra caution, Hwy 91 between Oakwood Road and Clairville Road will be 
closed to traffic for the next several hours and some near by residences 
have been evacuated. No one was injured during this accident. 

  

Please avoid this area at this time.  

  

If anyone has information about this incident, please contact the Oshkosh 
Police Department at 920-236-5700. If you have information about this 
incident, but wish to remain anonymous, please contact the Winnebago 
County Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or through the P3 App.  

  

  

  

  
The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the  

quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships  

  
        

  
        

    
                

  

City of Oshkosh   

Police Department   

  
420  Jackson Street   

Oshkosh, WI  54901   
Tel:  920 - 236 - 5700   

www.oshkoshpd.com   
  

  PROFESSIONALISM   ●   PRIDE   ●   INTEGRITY   ●   TEAMWORK   


